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Subject Office Furniture offered to Clubs 

 
 
Dear Clubs 
 
Branch office has available for a good home a few pieces of furniture and 4 spinal boards. 
 

Any Club interested in taking these off our hands for a small ‘donation’ is welcome to come to the 
office by COB Thursday 24 January and have a look. 
 

See attached for photos of what we need to get rid of. 
 
 

Regards 
 

 
 
Elissa Hancock 
DIRECTOR OF ADMINISTRATION 
 

Enc. 


